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AppaRao Mukkamala, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

Greater Flint Imaging

G-1071 North Ballenger Highway
Flint, Ml 48504

Dear Dr. Mukkamala:

This refers to your letter dated September 22, 2008, requesting the addition of an Assistant
Radiation Safety Officer. We need additional information to complete our review of your
request, therefore, we are voiding your request at this time to allow you time to gather the
additional information. We will void your request without prejudice to resubmission. Please
submit the additional information as requested in the enclosed memo.

When you resubmit your request please state that the resubmission is additional information to
Voided Control 317531. We will resume our review upon receipt of your response. Please
note, that a “voided request” is an administrative procedure that puts your amendment request
“on hold” until you reactive it by a written response. The “voided request” is regarded as “good”
because it gives you time to prepare a quality response.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document
Room or from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system
(ADAMS). The NRC’s document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).
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